
NOTICE OF A MEETING OF CHERRY BURTON PARISH COUNCIL 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I hereby give notice that the next meeting of Cherry Burton Parish Council will be 
held in the School on Tuesday 8th December 2015 at 7.30pm.  
 
All members of the council are hereby summoned to attend for the purpose of 
considering and resolving upon the business to be transacted at the meeting as set out 
hereunder. 
 
Date  2nd December 2015     Janet Wardale 

Clerk 
Business to be transacted    
1. Apologies for absence 
2. Declaration of Interest 
3. Minutes of the meeting dated 10th November 2015 
4. Matters Arising 
  Traffic survey on Highgate 

Lack of pavement on Highgate 
  Defibrillator 
  Website 
  Cricket Club Funding Bid 
  Telephone kiosk  

Play equipment replacement 
5. ERYC matters 

Highway Matters 
Precept 2016/17 
Defibrillator grant from ERYC 
Rough Sleeper Survey 2015 
Parish Transport Action Plan 
Public Spaces Protection Orders 
Winter Services Policy Review 
Funding opportunity from Tesco 
Rural Strategy Consultation 

6. Accounts for payment 
  Clerk’s salary and expenses November 
  PAYE 
  Greenleaf Contractors for Christmas Tree 
7. Correspondence received 

Making time form Winter Booklet 
  Chairman’s Award Nomination Request 
8. Pond matters  
9. Parish Council Committees  
  Planning applications  
  Allotment rent    
10. Sportsfield Management Committee 
  WREN grant 
  Three year plan 
Date of Next Meeting – Tuesday 12th January 2016 



   
   
   


